
OPEN DELEGATION REQUEST 

PLEASE PRINT 

REFERENCE COMMITTEE: 
 
PREFERRED DATE: ALTERNATE DATE: 
 
NAME: 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS: 
 
STREET ADDRESS: 

City Postal Code 

PHONE: HOME: BUSINESS: 

FAX NO.: E-MAIL ADDRESS:

NAME OF GROUP OR PERSON(S) BEING REPRESENTED (if applicable), INCLUDING THE 
PERSON(S) WHO WILL BE SPEAKING AND/OR PRESENT AT THE MEETING: 
 
 

BRIEF STATEMENT OF PURPOSE OF THE OPEN DELEGATION: 

Community Services Committee

May 2nd 2018 - first student jobs are scheduled to begin on May 12th, 2018.

VHM

d

Barrie                

 705-791-379

Ontario Musicians Co-operative Inc,   VHW speaking.  Board of Directors may be 
present at the meeting.

Ontario Musicians Co-operative receives $88,464 in Canada Summer Jobs Funding/ Seeks Partnership

OMCI has received $88,464 in Canada Summer Jobs Grant funding in 2018 to provide emerging musicians with the 
opportunity to build their brands and careers through summer student employment.  They will develop skills and 
attitudes that transcend this opportunity. Rather than compete with the City's own program, we propose a pilot 
partnership to make best advantage of this significant funding windfall in 2018. OMCI to focus on scheduling, insurance, 
wages, supervision/ City to focus on marketing, training and building capacity. Program will include expectation for 
artists to fulfill objectives of both employment and the program and will give more opportunities to learn, grown and 
perform than if the two programs are operated separately. This is the best possible way to ensure that emerging 
musicians are given this opportunity in 2018.  End of program review would determine if outcomes were met 
successfully and recommendations arising from the final report will clearly indicate if a partnership would continue to be 
desirable in 2019 or if the program should revert to each individual provider.

Personal information on this form is collected under the legal authority of the Municipal Act, S.O. 2001, 
c.25 as amended.  The information is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is
available to the general public pursuant to Section 27 of the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act.  Questions about this collection should be directed to the City Clerk, City of
Barrie, 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5, Telephone 705 739-4204.

City of Barrie, Legislative and Court Services Department 
70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5 

Tel: 705 739-4204   Fax:  739-4243 
www.barrie.ca 
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